
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to
organize an inspection into the fact of the discovery of a projectile on
the railway tracks in Bryansk Oblast

 

  

Recently it was reported that a inappropriate object was found near the railway tracks of the Bryansk-
Lgovsky station. It turned out to be an anti-personnel projectile without a fuse. There was no
infrastructure damage. The situation did not affect the movement of trains.

Mr. Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin instructed Mr. Vyments P.S., Head of the Western Interregional
Investigative Directorate for Transport, to organize an inspection and report on the established
circumstances.

  © 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation  

                                               1 / 2



   

08 November 2022

  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1738747 

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

  © 2024 The investigative committee of the Russian Federation  

                                               2 / 2

https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1738747
http://www.tcpdf.org

